Development Report

· End of Year Appeal: Will go to mail November 18th to over 1200 constituents. The holiday season is a huge fundraising effort for HEARTH. Jess will provide a sample email in the next few weeks to help you encourage your networks considering giving to HEARTH support of the families we serve this holiday. We are looking for volunteers to help with reminder calls for the first week of December. 
· November is Homelessness Awareness Month- We need your help to spread the word about HEARTH and how we are impacting homeless families in Allegheny County. Join us this November to ensure that everyone has access to safe, affordable housing. Do you have a connection to a local businesses or corporation who might be interested in partnering with HEARTH this November to spread additional awareness around our mission and help raise needed money through simple fundraising activations. Thank you to Ayellet and Rue Boutique who will be hosting a DipJar in the store to collect donations for HEARTH starting in mid-November to December.
· Giving Tuesday: Giving Tuesday is just around the corner. Save the date, November 30, on your calendar and prepare to join a global generosity movement. Encourage your networks to give to HEARTH using our donation page https://hearthpgh.org/donate/ You can also donate at Give Big Pittsburgh! Give Big Pittsburgh will raise money for local nonprofits through a single online donation platform, providing a simple way to connect donors to the charitable causes they care about most. This 24-hour online fundraising effort, is hosted by Pittsburgh Magazine and local sponsors. https://www.givebigpittsburgh.com/organizations/hearth-north-hills-affordable-housing 
· Tour: We are having a tour on Thursday, November 18th from 5-630pm to help create continued partnerships for HEARTH. We currently have 21 guest attending, please contact Jess ASAP if you plan to attend and bring anyone. 
· NRG: HEARTH was nominated by an NRG employee to be entered into the NRG Gives 2021 program. At NRG, they believe in giving back to the communities in which they operate by helping to fund projects that benefit their neighbors and better serve our region. This year, NRG Gives will be awarding up to five organizations a minimum of $20,000 each. We should know within the month if HEARTH’s application was chosen. 
· Halloween Event hosted by YPB: Our Young Professionals Board hosted the Boos & Booze Event that took place Thursday, October 28th from 8pm to 11pm at Bar 11 which helped to raise $1112!
· North Boroughs Rotary Club: They have provided HEARTH with funding to purchase new dining room sets for all 16 apartments in our transitional housing program. We will be looking to remove the old sets and build the new one in January with their help. We will also be looking for volunteers to help support this!
· Upcoming Submissions:
1. PHFA’s PHARE Program: $250,000
2. A. J. and Sigismunda Palumbo Charitable Trust: $25,000
3. Pittsburgh Foundation: $80,000
4. Pitcairn-Crabbe Foundation: $15,000


